

Rock Springs Parks & Recreation Department

3900 Sweetwater Drive, Rock Springs, WY 82901 (307) 352-1440 • FAX (307) 352-1444

P&R-#19-13

To: Honorable Mayor Timothy A. Kaumo and City Councilors

From: David M. "Dave" Lansang - Director - Parks and Recreation Department

Date: June 10, 2019

Re: National High School Finals Rodeo

With the National High School Finals Rodeo event here again this year, the RS Parks & Recreation Department would like to allow all National Finals High School Rodeo contestants to utilize the Family Recreation Center and the Civic Center free while they are visiting here. The dates we would allow them free access are July 12-21, 2019.

This offering is sure to bring many other paying customers such as family and friends in to our facilities as well.

If you have any questions regarding my request, please contact me at any time.

Thank you for your consideration.